
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st April 2020 

No: 3-4-20 

 

 

 

Circular 
 

Christ is Risen!   

 

Dear Fathers, 

 

I would like to inform you of cemetery restrictions and the cancellation of Radonitsa 

services at the cemetery.  I suggest having a pannikhida in your parish, commemorating the 

names that have been submitted by the faithful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                           

 

+Bishop George of Canberra 

Auxiliary Bishop of Australia and New Zealand Diocese 

Of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia 


